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{dA/Sub: Unified Pension Scheme (UPS)-Reg

Central Government has notified Unified Pension Scheme (UPS) vide Notification
No. FX-1/3/2024-PR dated 24.01.2025 for implementation w.e.f 01.04.2025. Pension Fund
Regulatory and Development Authority (PRFDA) has also notified regulations regarding the
implementation of UPS and procedural aspects.

As per the PFRDA (Operationalization of the Unified Pension Scheme under NPS)

Regulations,2025 the existing NPS Subscribers under Central Government have one-time
option to opt for UPS and migrate their account (PRAN) from NPS to UPS.

The key highlights of the migration process are as follows:

* All Central Government employees registered in NPS till March 31,2023, are
eligible to opt for UPS .

* The timelines for exercising the UPS option are as given below :

Timelines to exercise
Sl.no | Category of employee/subscriber UPS option
Within 3 months from
1 | Existing central government employees 01.04.2025
Subscriber superannuated/retired on or before 31st march Within 3 months from
2 | 2025(for claiming UPS benefits) 01.04.2025
New employees joining CG services on or after the 1st day of April within thirty days of
3 | 2025 joining |

* Once exercised, the option to migrate is final and irrevocable.
The Central Government subscribers can exercise their Migratiod request through:

I. eNPS Portal https://enps.nsdl.com —



The Subscriber to initiate the migration request through the e-NPS portal and submit
it via Aadhaar e-sign.

[1. Physical Submission - The Subscriber is required to fill and submit the physical
Migration form A2 to the Nodal office (DDO/PAO). Form A2 can be downloaded
by visiting https://www.npscra.nsdl.co.in/ups.php

PFRDA has also forwarded emails to all existing NPS subscribers regarding the
implementation of UPS and procedure for opting to it. Employees are requested to go through
the said notification and exercise their option within the stipulated time. An option form is
also placed below for reference.
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